
 

Dear GBBC Family, 

In accordance with the most recent emergency orders from our state Governor and the 

recommendations from the Center for Disease Control and Prevention, we have 

suspended all on-campus activities and have implemented a virtual church model for 

the next two weeks as we make every effort to negate the spread of the Coronavirus 

(COVID-19) in our church and community. We recognize that this is such a fluid 

situation so we will take our measures on a bi-weekly basis and reassess the situation 

before moving forward. We are therefore asking all our members to please stay at home 

for this period and connect with the church through our virtual platform which will be 

easily accessible for all members on our website at http://www.glenburniebaptist.org. In 

practical terms, we are asking you to please note the following: 

• Our Sunday school and worship services for Sunday April 5 and Sunday 

April 12 have been suspended on campus but our worship services will be 

streamed live at 11:00am. 

 

• Our morning and evening Wednesday Bible studies have been suspended 

on campus but we shall organize virtual Bible study and prayer meetings 

on Wednesdays from 6 – 7 pm. 

 

• All other events scheduled on campus within these two weeks such as our 

Business Meeting, Fellowship Breakfast, Women’s Small Group Meetings 

etc. have all been suspended. 

 

• All necessary meetings within this period like Leadership Team meetings, 

Committee meetings etc. shall also be held virtually. 

 

• We will make adequate cleaning/sanitation arrangements to ensure that 

only our church staff and some needed volunteers will be on our campus 

to ensure that we better serve you during this period. 

http://www.glenburniebaptist.org/


Please note that our ministry as a church will continue within this period, hence our 

church office will remain open as usual and our staff will be available to serve you 

accordingly. This means even though we will not gather on campus for corporate 

worship during this period, our giving still needs to continue. I am personally thankful for 

your generosity in the past months that have kept us on a good financial position and I 

am hopeful that you will remain fervent in your generous contributions to the church for 

the work of the ministry. There are several ways that you can give during this period: 

• Through our online giving portal: 

http://www.glenburniebaptist.org/online-giving/ 

 

• Write a check and mail it to our church address at: 

7524 Old Stage Rd, Glen Burnie, MD 21061 

 

• Contact your bank and set up a recurring bill payment to 

Glen Burnie Baptist Church. 

 

• Place your offering in an envelope and drop it off at the church office from 

10:00am to 3:00pm Mondays through Thursdays. 

Again, thank you for your generosity and we appreciate the fact that you desire to see 

that the ministry of our church moves forward. 

Grace and peace. 
Dr. Greg Kame 
 
March 28, 2020 
 

http://www.glenburniebaptist.org/online-giving/

